
As a resident of Portland and a member of pdxNAACP, I am aware of the diesel pollution that is making everyone who lives near 
highways subject to breathing problems.  BIPOC and low income persons who live near industries and highways are doubly 
threatened.  The least we can do to help a livable future is measure all the serious pollutants in the climate warming mix.  Black 
carbon is a powerful, harmful threat to human helath and especially  for the people we are now determined to help as we all face 
existential destruction.


